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Hi David,
I note on the IPC website a submission received from a resident of Casuarina identifying several
 maters with the proposal.  With specific reference to building height, I note the submission
 notes the creation of a precedent for 4 storey buildings.  In this regard, I draw the Commissions
 attention to the attached plans which Tweed Shire Council have approved (DA15/0776) for a
 four storey building at Cylinders Drive which is north of the Town Centre.  Construction works
 have commenced and pre-sales achieved.
 
Regards,
Damian Chapelle
Principal Town Planner
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